
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking individuals to serve on various boards, 
committees, and commissions designed to maintain and improve the quality of life in our 
community.  The agencies in need of member(s) are governmental or quasi-governmental 
organizations that require people who are familiar with the agency and are willing to give of their 
time and talents.  At the November 3, 2004 meeting of the Parish Council, individuals are 
scheduled to be appointed to the following agency/agencies: 
 
• Library Board of Control (three expired terms):  Individuals should be interested in the 
affairs of the Terrebonne Parish Library System. 
• Recreation District No. 3 Board (one expired term):  Interested parties must be residents 
of the recreation district (generally, the Village East/East Houma area) and should be interested 
in the area recreation programs. 
•       Bayou Blue Fire Protection District Board (one vacant position):  Interested parties must 

be property owners in the Bayou Blue Fire District and should be interested in the operation 
of the local fire station. 

•      Downtown Development Corporation (several expired terms):  The DDC members review 
and recommend actions taken to improve downtown Houma. 

•       Home Rule Charter Review Committee (one vacant position):  Interested parties must be 
registered voters of the Parish and should have some knowledge of the Parish Government.  
There are two monthly meetings of the committee until the early part of next year. 

•      Houma-Terrebonne Airport Commission (one expired term):  The Airport Commission 
reviews the operations and makes recommendations with respect to the operation of the 
Airport. 

 
 Anyone interested in serving on any of these boards should contact the Council Clerk’s 
Office (985-873-6518) so that a Board Application Form may be obtained, completed, and 
returned to the Council Clerk’s Office.  A brief resume’ should also be prepared and submitted. 
 
 If anyone has questions on the duties of the Board or needs help with the application 
process, please contact the Council Clerk at the above mentioned telephone number. 
 
      PAUL A. LABAT 
      COUNCIL CLERK     
      TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL 


